
 
 
 
    
 
 
           March 15, 2018 
 
Ms. Mary Svoboda 
Radiation Safety Officer 
U.S. Army Yuma Proving Ground 
301 C Street 
Building 3519 Safety Office 
Yuma, Arizona 85365 
 
SUBJECT:  DECOMMISSIONING FINANCIAL ASSURANCE 

 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has reviewed the licensee’s decommissioning cost 

estimate letter dated December 6, 2017 that was submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 40.36 to 

satisfy decommissioning financial assurance requirements for NRC license SMB-1411.  This 

letter did not contain the decommissioning cost estimate calculations.  Please submit these 

calculations within 30 business days.  You can contact me at 817-200-1189 if you have any 

questions about this matter. 

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 

available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 

NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 

Roberto J. Torres, M.S., Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch 

 
 
Docket:  040-08814 
License:  SMB-1411 
Control:  602540 and 601454 


